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OF NIAGARA

Board Recruitment Announcement

A Child’s World Family Child Care Services of Niagara (ACW), one of Niagara’s largest not-
for-profit child care organizations, is seeking two (2) dedicated volunteers to join our dynamic
Board of Directors. These new Board members will replace outgoing members who have
completed their terms.

We are looking for individuals with governance experience, whether through previous board
service or similar leadership roles. In particular, we welcome candidates with expertise in
Finance, Accounting, Human Resources, or Legal matters, as well as those who share our
passion for providing outstanding child care services in Niagara.

Board Member Responsibilities

Board members play an active role in organizational governance and are expected to:

+ Attend five (5) Board meetings per year (held in Welland at ACW’s main office or via
video conference)

+ Provide strategic guidance to support ACW’s mission and growth
v Contribute expertise to key decision-making processes

Application Process

The Board Recruitment Committee is accepting applications until Thursday, April 10, 2025.
Interviews will be conducted in April and May 2025.

To apply, please submit a cover letter and resume to: kim.cole@acw.on.ca

For more information about ACW, please visit our website: www.acw.on.ca
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